
November 16th, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Communication of Learning Reports for Kindergarten will be available after 4:00 pm using
our Parent Portal.  The purpose of this report is to provide you with an overview of your child's
learning, and growth in learning with possible next steps.

In terms of structure, the Communication of Learning:  Initial Observations consists of two pages
which contain teacher comments highlighting your child’s learning, growth in learning, and next
steps in learning.

The Communication of Learning:  Initial Observations is designed to establish effective lines of
communication to strengthen positive home-school relationships for the whole school year. This
report will help to focus rich dialogue around student learning between teachers, their students,
and parents/guardians.

All parents have been invited to participate in Parent-Teacher interviews so that student progress
can be addressed in more detail. The dates set for interviews are November 18th and 19th, 2021
according to the availability of the classroom teacher. Teachers will communicate the date and
time of your interview.  If teachers have set up phone interviews please note that they may be
calling you from the school from a blocked or alternative number, so please ensure that you pick
up at your scheduled time.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mr. A. Modica
Principal


